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Hi Jeremy! 

 

I just learned about a meeting next week to discuss the St Clements Castle Marina 
Development project. 

 

As a business owner in East Hampton and a member of the East Hampton EDC, I would like to 
express my support of the project. 

 

I actually attended an info session earlier in the year sponsored by the Middlesex Chamber.   
At the event, St Clements put on a great presentation and detailed the benefits to the town and 
the community. 

 

I know the project will generate additional tax revenue as well as creating new jobs for the 
area.  But, most importantly, I like the idea of the potential for up to 50,000 additional guests 
visiting the Marina and the East Hampton community.   This gives more people the chance to 
see the town of East Hampton and experience the sites, restaurants, and shops that we have 
to offer.    The EDC is always looking for way to generate more interest and visits to East 
Hampton, and I think this could be a great opportunity to do just that. 

 

I request that the Planning and Zoning commission seriously consider granting the zoning 
change needed to make the Marina Development project succeed. 

 

Thanks, Jeremy! 

 

Walt Jedziniak 

Walt Jedziniak Photography 

Member, East Hampton EDC 

 

 

http://www.waljedphoto.com/
mailto:waljedphoto@

